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5 Upcoming Events
ﬁf February 6 we will be walk-

ing to the Library
‘L?f February 8 100th day of
. school!
“9 February 14 we will be hav- -
ing a valentines party. Your
child can bring in cards to !
o4 share. If you would like to o
ﬂf help with party or treats please u\f
94 let me know.
o February 18 President’s Day
ﬁf’ No Preschool
&)
“ﬁ During the month of February
ﬁfn we will be assessing and pre-

paring report cards to come
ﬁf‘ out in March.

Wl W W W ww

After reviewing our numbers we
have began adding using two dice
to count up to twelve. The chil-
dren had fun rolling the dice with
the anticipation of what number
will they get next.

Using a pencil to
count the dots

February 2013

Pre-Kindergarten
Miss Avey and Mrs.
Jacomet

A look at our month
We have been learning a lot during the
month of January. We introduced how to
tell time using both an analog and digital
clocks. During this introduction we re-
viewed counting and recognizing the
numbers 1-12. We are also sharpening
our counting
skills in the most
fun way by using
marshmallows
and hot cocoa

yum yum!
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Our Winter Story by Miss

Avey’s Pre-K class January
2013



